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County Board of Health Updates
There were no changes to membership on the county Board of Health in the fourth quarter.
Board of Health meeting completed for the third quarter on 10/26/23.

The following actions were taken by the BOH in the fourth quarter.
1) The BOH voted to endorse the county payment of the state DBPH assessment for CHN services.
2) The BOH voted in favor of starting the process to establish a county health department.



